
Product Safety Recall

Ryobi Tri Arc® Brush Cutter Blades supplied with
Ryobi 36V Cordless Brush Cutters

Models affected: RBC3600E (bare tool) & RBC3626C (kit)
Sold at Bunnings stores nationally from September 2013 to 2 April 2015

Defect: The blade can detach if the securing nut is insufficiently tightened.
Hazard: If the blade detaches during use it may seriously injure you or a bystander.
What to do: Stop using the blade attachment. Please contact Techtronic Industries N.Z. Ltd to 
arrange for the return and refund options - Blade (only) or product (brush cutter as purchased).

Contact details: For more information please contact Techtronic Industries N.Z. Ltd.:
Phone:	 0800 279 624
Email:	 info@ryobi.co.nz			 
Online:	 www.ryobi.co.nz 
New Zealand Importer/Distributor 
Techtronic Industries N.Z. Limited 
18-26 Amelia Earhart Avenue, Mangere 
Auckland, New Zealand
(09) 573 - 0230
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